

The Breakers at Waikiki 250 Beach Walk Honolulu, HI 96815 (808)923-3181
Toll Free (800)426-0494 Fax (808)923-7174 breakers@aloha.net

Covid-19 Health and Safety Plan

As the world begins to gradually reopen, we are excited to welcome our loyal guests back to our hotels while meeting your health and wellbeing standards. When you are ready to travel again, we understand that you will understandably have a heightened awareness and expectation of cleanliness when it comes to your choice of accommodations. We hope that our Ohana can keep you at ease during your stay here at The Breakers.



Cleanliness and Safety, With You in Mind

Additional measures are being taken with a focus on your safety and peace of mind.

- · Sanitizer stations prominently placed throughout the hotel
- · More frequent cleaning of public spaces and guestroom surfaces
- · Removal of certain high-touch items from guestrooms
- · Requirement for all employees to wear face masks
- · Sanitizing procedures will be in place at the front desk and lobby
- . Upon check out, guest rooms will be out of order for 24 to 72 hours for cleaning and sanitizing
- · Social distancing signage

Distance Can't Stop Us From Caring

Our social distancing measures help show care for the wellbeing of our colleagues and guests, as we revise capacity guidelines and require colleagues to wear face masks or coverings and appropriate personal protective equipment and more.

- Guests are required to wear face masks or coverings in hotel public areas and when moving around in outdoor areas
- · Personal protective equipment, worn in accordance with local guidance
- · Revised maximum capacity guidelines in pool area

Safety and cleanliness procedures have been implemented and enforced in consideration of local practices, and government requirements and guidance.